
 
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–010 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Principals (K-12) 

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

DATE: January 18, 2022 

SUBJECT: Random Acts of Kindness Week 

RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS WEEK 
Random Acts of Kindness Week is set for February 13-19, 2022 and will be celebrated internationally 
– including in Wyoming through Kindness Wyoming. 

Kindness Wyoming, which was born out of the Leadership Wyoming project, encourages schools and 
communities to engage in a challenge to complete Random Acts of Kindness throughout the week. For 
2022, the organization has created customized Kindness Kits for K-12 Schools to participate. Each kit 
Includes stickers, kindness ideas, and a RAK Week Bingo card. Those who complete the challenge will 
also receive a specialty kindness print for display. 

Deadline to request a kit is January 31, 2022. Educators can sign up here. The kits were made possible 
by The Blue Cross Blue Shield Caring Foundation. 

The goal of Kindness Wyoming is to create a culture of kindness throughout Wyoming by incorporating 
schools, municipalities, businesses, and organizations into a kindness movement. 

For more information, contact Kindness Wyoming at 307-349-6710 or kindnesswyoming@gmail.com. 
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